
Mrs. K Bera, Principal

November Events
November 6 Four Hour session School Dismisses at 12:45pm
November 7 & 8 School Closed Teacher's Convention
November 11 Wear Red, White & Blue Cambridge Park Honors our
Veterans
November 12 PTO Meeting at Cambridge Park

November 14 End of the first marking period Kindergarten
November 14 BOE meeting at RD 7:00 pm
November 15 Kindergarten only Four Hour Session School Dismisses at 12:45 pm
November 22 Indigenous Peoples' K Celebration
November 27 School Spirit Day & Four Hour Session School Dismisses at 12:45 pm
November 28 & 29 No School Happy Thanksgiving





Dear Parent/Guardian of PreK Student
According to N.J.A.C. 8:57-4 Immunization of Pupils in School,
students in preschool must provide the district with proof of
vaccinations in order to attend school. Students are also required
to have a physical on file.
Documentation must be received by December 20, 2024. Failure to
provide proof of the flu vaccination will result in your child being
excluded from our program and he/she will not be permitted to
return to class in January. If excluded, your child's spot may be given up to another student who
has been waiting to register.
If you have not already handed in documentation please email your child's vaccination record(s)
directly to Ms. Lexi Johnson at ajohnson@marsd.org. Please reach out to her at 732-705-4056 with
any questions.

https://out.smore.com/e/8rwq6/Z9y7d8?__$u__


Please note that MARSD Parent Teacher Conferences will be scheduled through
the Genesis Parent Portal.

Parents must login to the portal and click the "Conferences" tab along the top.
Once you click on the "Conferences" tab, you will click on the link to the right of the calendar
icon.
After you click on the link, you will be able to select a conference slot.
Please note that you may only select one conference slot per teacher.
To confirm your conference date and time, click the "Reserve" button.
To view your scheduled conferences, click back on the "Conferences" tab.

Please click here to access a short video explaining how to schedule a parent-teacher conference
in the Genesis Parent Portal.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7bYuhMvxSPs&feature=emb_title
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7bYuhMvxSPs&feature=emb_title


The Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District is proud to announce that we will once again
participate in the New Jersey Department of Education Governor’s Educator of the Year Program
(GEOY). This celebratory program integrates the Teacher of the Year Program with the Governor’s
Teacher/Educational Services Professional Recognition Program to continue to recognize our
state’s best teachers and educational services professionals.

There is an announcement on the district’s website regarding this program and directing people to
the nomination form. Additionally, an e-alert message will go out to all staff and families in the
upcoming days. Each building principal must spearhead the nomination process for their school.
Principal resources and information are included below. Please note the deadline for nominations
is November 29, 2024.



Nomination Form

Eligibility Criteria

1. Ask open-ended questions- Surely, "How was school today?" does not bring about the most
conversation. For many young children, it is too vague and they need a more specific question to
help them remember their day. Avoid questions that can be answered with one word, especially
"yes" or "no." Try some open-ended questions like, "Tell me about what center you played in" or

"That's a beautiful picture of the farm. Tell me about it." or "I wonder what you had for snack today."
2. Know the themes they are learning- Review teacher notes to find out if the theme is apples and

farms, communities, the seashore, or maybe the rain forest. Have fun exploring the topics by going
on a scavenger hunt, searching the internet, or making projects incorporating the theme.

3. Model sharing about your day. "I had a great day today. I met a new friend and we had lunch
together!" It is important to share your interests, friends, challenges and joys with your kids so they

can hear good communication skills modeled for them.
4. Use their artwork or take-home papers to start conversations. Research shows that when
preschool-aged children bring home resources from school (including their art projects), the
children referred to recent school activities significantly more than when they did not. Take

advantage of these masterpieces: ask open ended questions and don't forget to listen. Showing
interest in their work can increase their self-esteem as well as link school and home. It also can

help children generalize skills learned at school to their home or community.
5. Take time at the dinner table to talk about important things that happened that day. Gathering at
the dinner table is comforting, and part of a routine: it is a safe place to share joys and feelings. If
parents start modeling communication with their young kids on a daily basis, they are more likely

to have a teenager who knows how to share his/her feelings and talk about the day. Make it a
game of thinking of a good, happy, sad, fun or challenging event that day. By encouraging your

young child to talk about a hard thing that happened that day, you can provide emotion words to
help them express themselves, for example; "I bet you were happy when you went on the

playground.”

https://www.nj.gov/education/recognition/educators/geoy/materials/NominationForm.pdf
https://www.nj.gov/education/recognition/educators/geoy/materials/eligibilitycriteria.shtml


6. Listen, listen, and listen. Once your child gets started talking about his/her day, hold off on
asking more questions and just let them go. As parents, we tend to jump in with more questions,
but pausing is important. A child gains confidence as they relate information and you affirm that
you are listening and understanding.
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